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November 2016 

Editorial 
Hi,  
Well here we are into autumn, as the nights draw in and the heating goes on 

we have had a busy summer. As previously reported, the Bressingham show 
was a great success, followed up by the Mid Suffolk Light Railway steam gala.  
After an impromptu afternoon at Richard Copperwheatôs and Mike Thorpe 

held an open garden meeting in September on his 45mm gauge line (his report 
is included below). 

Looking forward there will be Eddie Bullsô at Brinkley  on Sun 9th Oct, the 
Halloween event at Bressingham and the Santa specials around Christmas so 
if you are available to help out and blow those Winter cobwebs away please 
call Keith to discuss when you may be available please(more info. below). 

 
Mid Suffolk Railway Steam Gala . 
 
The track loaned from my son Tim, was assembled on the Friday morning 

by Keith and me in the engine shed where the Middyôs steam loco is being 
refurbished, fortunately they had been able to put the chassis on its wheels 
and roll it outside for the event.  

Saturday dawned dry and sunny but soon turned very wet, but still enough 
people attended to make it worthwhile, Keith ran his Roundhouse Billy and I 
gave my New Bertie a few steamingôs as its first time out. I took the 
opportunity to run my K2 Garr at also which drew some admiring glances I am 
pleased to say.  Evan ran a mixture of scratch build and modified locos but 
suffered a few issues which unfortunately limited his running.  

Sunday was a much better day warm and sunny, lots more people through 
the gate and Richard Copperwheat came for the day to provide some support 
with his Leader and modified Caradoc. I f you have ever seen it you will 
recognise it as the noisy bu**er. 

This engine has the loudest chuff I have ever heard, ear protection is 
advisable. 

All in all a pleasant if tiring weekend, thanks again to all who attended and 
to Tim for providing the layout.  
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Keith setting fire to his Billy for the first run of the day.  (and I had just 
made a brew.) 

 

 
 

K2 making an appearance Photo David Oates 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

Last run for Billy and Bertie , Photo David Oates 
 
 
 
 
Mike Thorpesô garden meeting 25 th  Sept.  
 

Thanks to a weather forecasting error in my favour, the day turned out warm and dry. 

There were four guest runners on my 45mm gauge line in Diss. Keith brought an Isle 

of Man steam theme while John added his Viking diesel. Brian joined in later 

with Regner Vincent and scratch built rolling stock; his six wheel van has articulated 

undercarriage. Mike's Lady Anne showed its versatility by taking a turn with both 

trains, having re-gauged for the day (Yes, it can be done). Adam and Phoebe were 

special guests for the day. 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 



 

Eddie Bulls garden meet Oct 9th 

 
Eddie Bull hosted his annual meeting on October 9th. Contrary to the forecast the weather 
was kind, and attendance was accordingly good. We were treated to homemade soup, tea, 
coffee, cake and biscuits. 
Amidst this, time was found for running a variety of trains Indian outline diesel to vertical 
boiler.  
An excellent afternoon.  Many thanks to our hosts. 
 
Keith  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 


